
 
  

 

 
 

                   Wednesday 12th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you had a lovely Christmas and a very happy New Year; thank you very 

much for the cards and presents we received, they were very much appreciated. 

We are about to start a very busy term so we hope you have all had a good rest! 

 

During the first half term, the curriculum will be themed around our history unit of 

‘Medicine Through Time.’ We will be taking an educational visit to The Old Operating 

Theatre, a letter will be going out.  

 

Next half term our theme will be ‘Migration - People on the Edge’ where we will be 

developing our understanding of refugees and experiences of people who have 

been displaced due to natural phenomena.  

 

As we continue to prepare for the end of KS2 SATs in May, Year 6 will have additional 

Maths and English lessons each week. The children will continue to use the CGP Key 

Stage 2 books for homework to support their learning. 

 

Maths:, Grammar and Comprehension one task will be set for each weekly.  

 

Please ensure your child is reading daily and using Times Tables Rockstars at least 

twice a week.   
 
The children will continue to have indoor and outdoor PE lessons. Please ensure your child 
has an appropriate kit.  

 

If you would like to arrange an appointment to discuss any questions or queries 

please do not hesitate to contact the office to organise a suitable time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

Mrs Ridgers and Mr Burgin 

Year 6 Teachers 

 

 

 


